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Distant Horizons, Epic Adventures

Letter from the Chair
Wow! What a fantastic convention! Thank you to
everyone who came and enjoyed Norwescon 38. Even
if you did not volunteer, you still made our community
a better place by coming out, sharing your stories, and
giving us your energy and enthusiasm.
If you did volunteer, THANK YOU! Without volunteers,
the convention would be a lot less fun for everyone.
I am very excited about our Guests of Honor for next
year, and I hope to see you join us at Norwescon 39
from March 24th-27th 2016.

Volunteer Notes
Well, we have almost closed out another convention
with the help of so many people!  This year saw over
500 hours of volunteer help at the convention, and we
would like to give a huge THANK YOU to everyone
who volunteered.  If you volunteered, or even if you
are just thinking about volunteering in the future,
please join us at the Volunteer Picnic, July 18, at Steel
Lake Park from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. in the covered
picnic area closest to the beach.  Thank you all again,
and we will see you next year!

Election Results
The Elections for the officers of Norwescon 39 (2016)
were held on Saturday May 9th.
 
There were 249 ConCom members in the validated

In This Issue
Letter from the Chair
Volunteers
Art Show report
LOCUS awards
Locus magazine

Memberships
 

Preregistration for
Norwescon 39 is now
open! Just $50 for the
full four-day weekend
membership!
 

Register Now

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9TjsC6eBMR3vcwiGs30hv2IDWhzdfRR9ORWaNDjgh7LM7hkTPoDqwfAiJ7iEhy7aNPQPidLOSIxwtWW-crGWYrp_oWftgJkdI-El8OmkSt7FjVkdsBM7F5SnTBeYc4ZH60SuTOIsW5lOaAeUfM7j3Y0Leo51Al62_0aFu8nuJfy9ujZdi_ZFvGPHsxX_uS5uTuH_GPlSTPSzFHrgxYyS_RwD3j19fkSvnTCR5zz3aUU1-iN63I6_MaBZxAYbcVblwTRsBkeaQO7ZBogyFjOCacQZhw8bkFt48baIfZj0hpQH&c=&ch=


Org Chart.  Of those, 139 ConCom (55%) registered
for votes this year. Our Quorum number needed to
make the election valid was 80 ballots (57% of 139
eligible voters).  We reached quorum with 97 ballots
received (70% of the eligible voters).
 
And without further ado, here are the results (Winners
are indicated by bold and underline.) 
 
GOH Selection Committee
Wil l iam Sadorus 
Gregory Gadow
Lori Atwell
Jackie Nordquist
No Preference 
None of the Above 
 
Vice-Chair
Jeanine Swanson
Katrina Marier
 
Chair
Kathy Bond
 
Congratulations to Kathy, Jeanine, Gregory, and
William, and thank you to everyone who participated in
this year's election.
 
This year's Election Chair was Rob Stewart. Our ballot
counters included four members of the Business team
who did yeoman's work recounting when one of the
races was decided by one vote.

Norwescon 38 Art Show Report
We hope that you all had a chance to come by the art
show to see the art and possibly take some home with
you. We had a great time this year and we hope that
you did, too. 
In our never ending drive to improve the art show, we
added biding stickers that allow us to scan your
information into our art show system. It is a step
forward for us; however, as with any new thing, there
are growing pains. We will be looking at how to better
integrate the stickers into our processes to ensure you
all have an enjoyable buying experience.
We would like to thank our hard working staff for
everything they did to make this a successful year; we
could not have done any of this without them. Our Art
Show Apprentice Award went to Moe LaCoss for all of
her hard work, and an honorary award goes to Michael
Ormes who works tirelessly on setting up and taking
down the art show panels every year. We also want to

Quick Links
Norwescon Website
Memberships 
Hotels
Outreach and Charities
Norwescon History
Contact Information

Stay Connected

     

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9QDF60oMt3vdVhjuD1sWskjhrfEIB12NqDWVm0iokSEvlBziU2DXLDhr0qNfmfob9-eDP-2rF-0nkDv42-2ma5Ku1bvcH77a4UVSvRszKB0et1MxkGMFgKvbf15mHpLy20tsPUywuJHnVGEtK48LMB2C1SkJRUEVbT4pgddamHm0bBEM-UIPkzgTm6C8T6q2G8KjHnXN-E7yNHJOQNZiG-0RRMmSgiD8ns2-CrIqlo5whsfjZ35TAKW1Ll5kcl2PEp88y7NWoKfU&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9bgqWhfghwlIvw04OR5XHZGGSJ7BEgFekh5q8Kf7mfDkvDsaVIoYBMWaub4_H3oY5Fp5f913DsGuipNydd-1D01WMVHxjF80hywGqxseWzcQwyF8eqQP2ompwQk37bk1RuuPpu496rUjr4GkIAKM5F5DgfqowaT7ojQWd0WUp3RYUPkaxN2QzRaZsqK62V9U-sNTAgXWYjOycpHTdjhzKeRdX9xd6e8wkl-zQ_LkHVZd7BhuvoZfDVLkZuPoJ6lsWZEIXZSrH1gFsighGeW_nb4HdFUHIby4A5VPRnl7ogzt&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9bgqWhfghwlIlGoaW7_hJ6N-OAdfEFpmdiFBPTZgMJvbuv7Bn_TJVvIkDpQDnwM1m-yv8L1LkiIyMYjEORvxtzGCUNgowa7On32EW5xKRHSAJhOQB6O6Ca_-BNYI02OP-sPy6xatLA_L5Cc-dqMdGeEcHVrm_P5EX_sT7uclNKBFFpAVC7d1Vglghr75K08OSWH56DkAtD7SpWxnXHY6ensY8zlwH6aH_707HWXn3VTcyy737uM-2u-FDoykQDzmE189MaWEwwamoq3jRpYOLgWbTvHhAkNB6g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9f54SvLvObNo34oS5yJcv4J43H_Nw-cdOwgJfIgsiJ-30Pxoje856kf0jonsrJdP2gE-TbM1hsP2IeCn3NDajfmEmQHzYjwryNhWvJ80DCwAIfcq4caloQI3h03WgndFHlp3tBYAreyBAXbHZMMb-s1MZ97I5I0Af5dP-BoN2NF9WiylkCP_eK0RqDUR6ZjJQUKKquVYH_qqe5aGJ0aTuPnakYbqW9fjUkib7j7UnlAXSTNDcNuKHYdYrCu_6ec6g2OPNCP3S6zDovWsC5dtTrzS-4ie4E0PGw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9WtTVBqse9qZY5j4WmJeFE3XkMQ7PsjQTEpMUyyCYwlu5u9VL2ky5br_6ldRvoz-kOz6-KPXRmkCoru6Ob8aQl_9t2zYHneM7Sg7F3z9ro99JrgHTpHCp6_cRHJB6-fbTVEo888uHrR7zQQjEYqC8H6TvCOILEFbCGMvmuGpw3_1MzKzYIbYR3TPaAo7nxdExTEt08iylytb8KdwqjMrpee9Nz6CfF5ofmu9kMO-JaViA5vr-4hHofzW2R-AUdFibhU_WiFMTfvTL_rcPbIYYWWCj1tn5pCxmQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9Y8BJ5T0qLjPyNoJPVeo4TJsBaSEdwUGtYoaHVLZ4DelFMQE8A5-31ltxOZYHO5XP3rmu_zlsn98rHBJUoZfCWwJFCCG_GvBM5xgIDwI00GeLA5ks5gJQZetPjvuRdWLHaA7UP_zDjqWnbs-MG6VxkaJ8zuD8Fe-mNuhLXgkkgZmYkf2qVdMur-MF_KHpSFQTRZrqITxm3HCHXmraXyiOZLgsHUCX-wEzKWq6I942X4d71rp_wSQXhNFzCeeDqx0OCYPbRggusuK5REMFmWf3g_hFaR2jWrJJeZ7GSYO-qhy&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9T0vnjeF_nlb5d2HFugOXZUx92pKNBnnWKI_oN9fvO3Sdub6Bk9K838FCzeJk7vsBheqhfQjvqgrvww6c2tJ5W5uc9YG6870lIhDOiC-Oyra8N4ldPenMJrSp1Ctli-PCEYO04fXqExx&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9R1A_wt-7Q_mgCLlNdjBlxexkgvAt0FfwgQ6pz3pZZobq1i4TGWv3OyDBQesyusvQYX62BqMX1aQs8XLXoZtC7SKJTzLIj4W6TLuMzN_fPHhab_Cqp0NKICk0-raI7q2SQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9fd1o7xbDl208vK3XhJBmYVi_2LL__vo9kDaDNgem7GzHHt_rCqybIpaaCBTWGXFRGj0Mvdq7HTSqdO66sfNheBeCvmeQpYkwQlq3TUkVjIL4aHgYcjVd9kB7St98Aq9SMeg-81t8qmRQr6d7BxRRVme7AXDEffDM3I9e7MHW5aSbk72bn1Ql9I=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9R1A_wt-7Q_mHfYHrY3gDj9Vp24ZJxFu9zoWwUBDOe4uc8BeygwYAemqo7zVCKBL-tO5jXgtObucPrD20ArbvMG13yw8JtW3QxHWgbSuW4lCoqcEdJdN7OJBjs0hq0WhhAJFqdThx7GE&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9Xauw0TM1LLwgU4Li9SNWwWjHaXilg-IQEkCONFN6BpbfC6Rmr-XO6tPRK805Ca-x9cGUaICJUH17FK1MRf-HseSJ2bVNunky1azYpuUh2fqgE0YzPSA-UGug0v5uzchuw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZgUFRjgC3MIxo9tJ7o2Gm2MEQ4C30vpM-FTN14hu6IK2MJNbZwvb9R1A_wt-7Q_mfJyEU5STxVJa36__sFCZCju6ULwx6N1NvA06Di3ZYm3tcTekiPM4IyaDeuJu-zNdh0v0Y4CGlZ4U7oh50MabfoU1zM4afqjmlc4t4UMLoUJdIO8fz_jncQei5k9nw8v6&c=&ch=


thank all of the wonderful artists for participating in
this year's show. We had 80 artists participating with
2785 pieces of art entered into the show and record
sales.
And of course we thank Julie Dillon for being our
Artist Guest of Honor; she was such a pleasure to work
with and was wonderful to our membership and other
artists. Her art was amazing and the true focal point of
the show.
We hope to see you all again next year.
Doug and Pat Booze
Norwescon Art Show

LOCUS AWARDS June 26-28th
Norwescon is a proud sponsor of the LOCUS Awards
which will be held at the Best Western Executive Inn, a
few blocks from the Seattle Center.   The Locus
Awards is considered one of the premier science fiction
awards and events in the science fiction community,
and Seattle is fortunate to be its host city.   For more
information on this event schedule and registration
information please go to LocusMag.com.
 

Locus Magazine digital edition
We are pleased to announce Norwescon 38
membership also includes a digital subscription to
Locus Magazine, for the May 2015 issue.  You may
access the digital copy which will be available on May
1st by going to Locusmag.com.
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